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July 5, 2011

To: Budget Committee

From: Audit Committee

Subject: Auditor General's Office -2012 Budget (Item AU3.2)

Recommendations:

The Audit Committee recommends to the Budget Committee that:

1. The Auditor General's Office budget for 2012 be maintained at the same level as the

2011 Auditor General's Office budget.

Background:

The Audit Committee at its meeting on July 5, 2011, considered a report (June 22, 2011) from the
Auditor General, entitled "Auditor General's Office — 2012 Budget" (AU3.2).
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Background Information
(June 13, 2011) Staff Report - Auditor General's Office - 2012 Budget

Appendix 1 Attachment to the Staff Report - Auditor General's Office 2012 Budget - June 13
2011

Appendix 3 to the Staff Report - Toronto Community Housing Corporation - Estimated Cost
Savings
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